
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Well the weather has certainly taken a turn for the worse!  Please can you encourage your children to wrap up warm and 
bring a coat. We have some boys coming to school in shorts then complaining that they are cold! We have lots of coughs, 
colds and sickness developing at the moment. We are regularly reminding children to wash their hands and to think about 
their personal hygiene to reduce the spread of germs. You may like to take the same approach at home to try to keep 
everyone safe and well. 
 
A reminder that Owl Class P.E. is on Monday for the spring term and Kingfisher go swimming on Tuesdays. 
 
Parent Coffee morning 
Are you free for a coffee and a chat?  I’d love to see you at our parent drop in coffee morning. Don’t be afraid to come 
along – you won’t be given any jobs to do!  It all about sharing your ideas for improvements – I’m all ears! We’ve had some 
great suggestions in the past so do come along! Everyone welcome! 
 
Chester Zoo 
We are so excited about our Chester Zoo trip on the 7th February. A letter has been sent home this week. Please send in 
your permission slips and payments soon. We have been overwhelmed with the number of parent volunteers. We will 
contact you nearer the time if you will be coming with us. 
 
£20 Tesco Voucher Prize! 
Thank you to parents of Skylark and Robin children for encouraging your children to have a school dinner this week. This 
provides valuable funding to our school. The winner of the £20 Tesco voucher is Alyssa!  This will be sent home today. 
 
Communication 
Thank you if you have completed the communication survey.  If you would still like to share your views and ideas, please 
click this link: 
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=JrQkp8FnXkeoqbxzu3pJLs8A7p5Y5Q9Dkd1ShhIEXThUN0xFWl
Q3T01JMllQSjhPU1hRNFdWTzBIWS4u 
It is providing me with some extremely useful information to make improvements for everyone so thank you for your 
valuable feedback. I will give you a summary of this in due course. 
 
Spiritual Garden 
Just a reminder about our Spiritual Garden ground clearance day on 7th February between 10am and 3pm.                                              
Hope to see you there. 
 
Stay warm everyone! 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Friday, 19th January 

Helen Reynolds 

Headteacher 

WORSHIP 
 
This half term’s value is THANKFULNESS.  
Through the term, we will explore bible stories 
and real life events which help us to recognise 
we have a lot to be thankful for. 
 

CELEBRATION AWARD 

WINNERS 

UPCOMING 

EVENTS 

Happy Birthday to: 
Imogen and Lukas who had 
birthdays this week. 
 
 

Congratulations to this week’s Award 
winners, who are:  

 
 

 

• Parent coffee morning: 23rd January 

• EYFS eye screening: 23rd January 

• Author visit Y1-4: 30th January 

• Spiritual Garden clearance: 3rd February 

• Chester Zoo Trip: 7th February 

• Break up: 9th February 

• PD Day: 19th February 

• Back to School: 20th February 

• Owl Class assembly: 13th March 

• Skylark Class assembly: 18th March 

• Kingfisher Class assembly: 19th March 

• Robin Class assembly: 20th March 

• Owl AICO trip: 20th March 

• Easter Service: 21st March 

• Break up for Easter: 22nd March 

Easyfundraising  
QR code. Please sign 
up to get donations for 

our school 
 

 

Lower Heath Facebook page 
 

Please like and share our posts 
 

We are delighted to have Steven Jones from Checkpoint running our ACE 

club on Thursday lunchtimes and our Little Wrens Stay and Play in the 

afternoons. Here are yesterdays ACErs having fun together! 
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